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We  
 
 

Rittal GmbH & Co. KG 

Auf dem Stützelberg 
35745 Herborn 
Germany 
 
 
 
Confirm Compliance with the WEEE Directive 2012/19/EU (Recast 2002/96/EC). 
 

So far, Rittal has not been a manufacturer of electrical and electronic equipment in the 
sense of the EU WEEE Directive "WEEE II" 2012/19/EU (Recast 2002/96/EC), because 
our products are designed for further processing as parts of large-scale stationary 
industrial tools and large-scale fixed installations. 

The expanded scope of WEEE application that came into force on 15.08.2018 and the 
reorganization of the WEEE product classifications have now led to a reassessment of 
our position. As a result, the majority of our products are still not subject to WEEE. 
However, some of the new WEEE categories/B2B may now be relevant. 

For precautionary reasons we therefore recently registered in the relevant B2B 
categories under Rittal WEEE Reg-No. 11161726. 

 

 
 

 
Herborn, 31/08/2020      
Date       Jürgen Schnaubelt 
        Quality Management 


